
RESoLUIrO!{
OF T'IIE

PAPAGO COIJNCIL

RES. $0. 1359

WI{E^REAS, the Papago Tribe has recently beeril brought as a party
dcgendant into an action eoormenced some time ago by the Papago
Far:ms (tenant) as plaintiff, against Thonas H. St. Clair, as
defendant, said action arising out of cancellation of a certain
lease in lg6L covering properly knoua as Papago Farns (property)
on the Papago Reservatlon, and

WIIEREAS, Edward B. Berger of fucson, Arlzona, an attorney at law
duJ-y adnitted to practice in the State of Arizona, is nor TribeL
Attorney for the Papago Tribe and has charge of all legal and
litigated 'natters on behalf of the Tribe, and

IfrEREAS, am anstrer to the aetion must nor be fi1ed on behalf of
the Papago Tribe and tbe Tribe mrst be fully and adequately re-
presented at all stages of the said action.
NOtr, TI{ERSF0RI, LET I? BE R3SOLVSD, that the Papago Council, on
behal3 of the Papago Tribe, hereby authorizes and eaporers the
said attomey at law, Edrard B. Berger, of Tucson, Arizona, to
appear in the said case as attorarey and couasel for the Papago
?ribe, and to represeDt the Tribe as attorarey in all stages of
the action until the ter:Bination of such action, unless otherwise
ordered and directed by the Papago Council.

The above Resolution rras duly enacted by the Papago Council on
tby 1, L964, with a vote of ?2 lor and 0 against,-during a neeting
at wtri ch a quorum rras present, pursuant to auttrority vested in
the Council by Section 2 (f) of Arbicle V of the Constitution and
By-Laws of the Papago Tribe ratified by the Tribe on December 12,
1936, and approved by the Secretary of the fnterior on January
6,.L937, (siat. 984)l pursuant to Section L6 of the Act of Juire
18, 1934.
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